
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0026
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 10:32:50 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:09 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0026

-- Name --
Jessica Bilton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I understand Halton Hills Hydro has applied for a price increase. This will cause undue hardship for many in this
town. All have been impacted by covid, many out of work. Personally I have only been able to obtain minimum
wage part time work. I can not afford hydro now, definitely won’t be able to afford it after an increase. It’s not like
we can shop around for best price. We have 1 electricity provider. There is absolutely no incentive for them to be
competitive or to care about their customers. Having the Mayor of Halton Hills on the Halton Hills Hydro board,
isn’t that a conflict of interest? Or is it just ok that he continues to pad his pockets while the rest of his constituents
go bankrupt? During a pandemic no less

Please do what is right & say NO to the proposed price increase

-- Attachment --
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